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PRESS RELEASE 
Paris, April 29, 2010 

 
 

Availability of the First Quarter 2010 Financial Report 
 
 
Technip’s First Quarter 2010 Financial Report was filed with the French “Autorité des 
Marchés Financiers” (AMF) on April 29, 2010. 
 
The document is available on the Company’s website: www.technip.com


